



Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of our Science topic, Year 4 will be taking part in a fantastic workshop all about sound! The dates are **Tuesday 21**st **and Wednesday 22**nd **May 2024**. Each class will spend a half day in this workshop. We hope this will enhance their learning experience and bring this topic to life. The children will get to learn how sound is created and changed through lots of engaging and practical activities.

This wonderful event will be led by the School of Noise so there will be a small cost of £5.06. Please log in and pay on the School Gateway app.

The deadline for payments for this event will be on Wednesday 15th May 2024. Payments will not be taken after this deadline.

If you are unable to contribute to this event, you can book an appointment to speak to a member of the Senior Leadership Team to give your permission. If no payment has been received and no contact has been made with the Senior Leadership Team, your child will not be permitted to attend this event.

Yours sincerely,

The Year 4 Teachers

Alderman Richard Hallam Primary School Avebury Avenue, Leicester, LE4 0FQ Tel: 0116 262 4003 / 262 1543

 $\textbf{Email:} \ \underline{\textbf{office@aldermanrichardhallam.leicester.sch.uk}}$

Web: www.arhprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Miss A Kedzior B.Ed (Hons) N.P.Q.H. Deputy Headteacher: Mr S Beardsmore BSc (Hons)















